

RELEASE IN FULL

From: Abedin, Huma <AbedinH@state.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 8:30 AM
To: H
Subject: Fw: Decision on NATO Ministerial not expected until this evening

This is the latest, believe it or not.

From: Thompson, Hillary C
To: SES_DutyDeputies; EUR-FO-DL; IO Front Office users-DL; S
Cc: SES-O
Sent: Tue Apr 20 07:10:38 2010
Subject: Decision on NATO Ministerial not expected until this evening

Colleagues, please see a further update below on deliberations regarding the NATO Ministerial.

From: Zurcher, Kenneth M
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 7:04 AM
To: SES-O_Shift-I; SES-O_Shift-II
Subject: Decision on NATO Ministerial not expected until this evening

Good morning,

Per Brian Greaney, USNATO, NATO will attempt to send an estimated 20-30 staff members to Tallinn this evening. Should the group, likely including interpreters, security personnel and technicians, be unable to complete the trip, the Ministerial likely will be cancelled. USNATO will continue to monitor and report to Ops as they learn more.

Thanks,

Ken Zurcher
Watch Officer
State Department Operations Center, S/ES-O
(202) 647-1512